Shell Communications Inc.
150 North Dairy Ashford

Houston, TX 77079
May 22, 2019

Federal Communications Commission

International Bureau
Dear Federal Communications Commission:

I am writing in order to surrender the FCC license E0120179 for our platform Olympus located at MC
807B in the Gulf of Mexico. We no longer need to transmit via satellite.

s Call Sign: E120179
¢ File Number: SES-LIC-20120830-00791

Sincerely,

Kenneth Heinicken

President, Shell Communications, Inc.



